
Welcome back to Reception

“We learn to play, we play to learn.”

Returning to school on June 1st 2020  



Welcome back
When you come back to school our day, classrooms and what 
we do is going to be very different.



   Getting ready for school
• Remember to wear your school uniform. You need to 

wear a clean uniform everyday.


 


• You will need a water bottle (only filled with water 
please).


• You DO NOT need a book bag.


• You will NOT be having lunch at school.



• You will see special marks on the ground where you 
have to stand with your grown up.


• When you arrive at school, a teacher will be taking 
your temperature.


• After you have had your temperature taken, you will 
say goodbye to your grown up and you will go into your 
classroom.

Arriving at school



Washing hands
• When you come into the classroom, the first          

thing that you will do is wash your hands.



Your session at school
• You will be sitting at your own table for the whole of the 

session. 


• You will have your own tray. In the tray you will have a 
whiteboard, a whiteboard pen, paper, pens and art equipment 
for you to play and learn with. You will not be able to choose 
other toys.

Elephant Classroom  Panda Classroom 



Your session at school
• Unfortunately, we will not be playing in the outside 

area. 


• We will be doing some ‘brain breaks’ from your seat, for 
example, seated yoga and active songs standing behind 
your seat. 




Our school day - information for parents 
• The school day is much shorter, it is 1 hour and 30 minutes.


• Your child can only attend one session a day.


• There will be small groups (bubbles) of children in each session. 


• Your bubble might not be taught by your child’s usual teacher.


• We will try to ensure that the children stay 2m apart, however, as you can appreciate, this 
is almost impossible to achieve with young children.


• Your child will not be having lunch at school.


• You will not be able to enter the classroom or the area outside of your classroom. You will 
drop your child off at the designated gate.


• Please exit the site immediately as soon as you drop your child off.


• Please ensure you arrive promptly at the end of each session.


• If you have any more questions, please contact your class teacher on Classdojos, or contact 
the school on 01603 426728.


